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RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #2 
September 10, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. Is proposing a monthly retainer an acceptable response for this RFQ?  If so, do you still require 
listing of hourly rates for each individual staff person? 
 
Answer:  If a monthly retainer is how your firm typically works, then an hourly reimbursement 
rate is not needed. 

 
 

 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #2 
 
 


